REPORT
1998 MAY 25

‘ CITY OF BURNABY
ENVIRONMENT & WASTE MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE

HIS WORSHIP, THE MAYOR
AND COUNCILLORS

RE: GREAT SALMON SEND OFF

RECOMMENDATION:

1. - THAT the Mayor, on behalf of Counéil and Environment & Waste Management
Committee, send a letter of appreciation to the organizers of the “Great Salmon Send
Off" event held on 1998 May 09.

EP T

The Environment & Waste Management Committee, at its meeting held on 1998 May 12, noted
that the “Great Salmon Send Off” held on 1998 May 09 was a weli attended and very
successful event. 3,000 coho saimon fry were released into the tributary adjacent Stoney
Creek Community School grounds. The fry were tagged which will enable fisheries officials to
monitor how many return to the creek to spawn.

The Environment & Waste Management Committee wishes to acknowledge the dedication and
hard work of the Stoney Creek Environment Committee, Sapperton Fish and Game Club and
the Federal Government Department of Fisheries and Oceans in organizing this event.
Accordingly, it is requested that the Mayor forward a letter of appreciation to these
organizations.

Respectfully submitted,

Councillor L. Rankin
Chair

Coungcillor D. Johnston
Member

Councilior D. Lawson
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